ST. MATTHEW CATHOLIC SCHOOL PARENT ASSOCIATION MEETING AGENDA

November 9, 2020 6:00 PM Agenda

• Welcome and Opening Prayer

Thank you, Father, for having created us and given us to each other in the human family. Thank you for being with us in all our joys and sorrows, for your comfort in our sadness, your companionship in our loneliness. Thank you for yesterday, today, tomorrow and for the whole of our lives. Thank you for friends, for health and for grace. May we live this and every day conscious of all that has been given to us. Amen.

- · Introductions Matt Juszczyk, Dawn D'Amico, Katie Driscoll, Emily Moses, Laura Gavin, Shannon Woods, Janessa Huilman, Caitlin Larson, Jenni Grote
- · Treasurer's Report Caitlin Larson
 - October \$141 going in to Kelly to deposit
 - Going out October Scholastic/conference meals, New teacher giftcard, Marla for monthly snacks (will be paid with Hyvee giftcards going forward)
 - Hyvee receipts \$ from last school year will be deposited soon, just got the check from them
 - Anticipated out going Flowers for entryway, Red Ribbon Week, Essential shirts, Filling Station, Clothing for accidents
 - Waiting on the decision from the School Board for the restitution

Old Business

- · Update on Essential t-shirt
 - Adcraft is no longer printing tshirts, looking for a new vender
 - Checking with Pam who does the spirit shop for St Matts
- · Can Shed fundraiser
 - St Matts account at all Can Sheds or a weekend drive (this route costs money)
 - Other route would just be to drop off cans whenever bag is full and they would get a new bag to start another round
 - Moving forward we will set up an account, PA won't buy bags for startup, will send out information to everyone to start up for January 2021
 - Can possibly get grandparents involved as well with an email

New Business

- · Zio Johno's Fundraiser Tuesday, November 17
 - School gets 10% of money spent
 - Box tops Will look into sending in for March cutoff. Might also need to get some from Patty Freeman. Still getting the \$ from online uploads.

- All the conference goodies were a hit! Zoom conferences were good, just wished they were longer.
- For Amazon giving tree gifts can either be mailed to school or to a person's house and then brought to the school.
- Upkeep of the filling station for the filters? Who would be in charge of purchasing and replacing the filters? Question for Mrs. Conlon.

Announcements

We will not meet in December. Next meeting will be on Monday, January 11th .